
 

General letter 

No. 3-TR(18)/2003 Date : June 2, 2003 

Subject: Ban on conducting courses not approved by DGS 

To, 

All Training Institutes  

 

Sir, 

 

It is learnt that your institute has been conducting courses other than approved course by 

DGS. In terms of clause 1.9 of DGS Order No. 1 of 2003, the institutes are requested to 

send the details of the course which are not approved by DGS before starting next course 

and abide by the orders of DGS in this regard. It is noted that the details for the same has 

not yet been furnished to DGS. 

You are kindly requested to send the above information immediately and not later than 15 

days of issue of this letter. 

Yours faithfully, 

(Naresh Salecha) 

Sr.Dy.Director General of Shipping. 

  

 


